On behalf of the PACHE TAW Planning Committee
Dear [Name of TAW participant],

Thank you for participating in this year’'s PACHE Technical Assistance Workshop (TAW). We are writing to
request your feedback about the value and usefulness of the TAW. Your opinions and suggestions will
help inform future Technical Assistance Workshops, and is especially important this year, as the TAW
was conducted virtually.

Please click here (hyperlink inserted here) to access the feedback survey. This brief survey should take
no more than 5 minutes of your time.

Thank you for your participation in the TAW and we welcome your feedback.
Sincerely,

Mary Ann S. Van Duyn, PhD MPH

Associate Deputy Director for Integration, CRCHD

National Cancer Institute, NIH

Hana Odeh, PhD

PACHE Program Director and Training Navigator, CRCHD
National Cancer Institute, NIH



